WABASH COUNTY PLAN COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing before the Wabash County Plan Commission on
October 7, 2021 at 7:00 o'clock P.M. in the office of the Plan Commission, Court House,
Wabash, Indiana.

The purpose of the hearing is to consider a proposed solar ordinance.

The proposed ordinance will apply to all areas covered by the Wabash County Zoning Ordi-
nance.

The proposal is now on file in the office of the Wabash County Plan Commission and is avail-
able for public examination.

Any written objections that are filed with the secretary of the Plan Commission prior to the
hearing will be considered, and at the hearing, the Plan Commission will consider any addi-
tional comments concerning the proposed ordinance. The hearing may be continued from time
to time as may be found necessary.
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